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Fire Safety Information Bibby Stockholm 
 
 

Query: 
 

1. Please confirm whether Dorset and Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Service 
has reassessed the fire safety on board the Bibby Stockholm as a result of 
this policy and the likelihood of disabled occupants being moved on board, 
or since its last visit on 21 September 2023. 

  
  
2. Please provide me either with a copy of the reassessment, or confirm that 

none has been conducted and provide me with the date of the next planned 
inspection visit. 

  
Please see below answer to both of your questions: 
  
DWFRS are not required to reassess the occupancy as this remains the 
responsibility of CTM to ensure that all relevant persons can evacuate if 
required.  There is no planned date for a reinspection although DWFRS reserves the 
right to inspect at any reasonable time to undertake our regulatory function. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 13, November 2023 


